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Nebraska Chronic Renal Disease Program 

Pharmacy Update – June 2017 

 
 

The Nebraska Chronic Renal Disease Program (CRDP) is a client assistance program that 

provides payment for pharmaceutical and dialysis services to eligible Nebraska residents 

diagnosed with End-Stage Renal Disease (ESRD). It does not cover the costs related to any other 

illness. 

 

Service Provider Enrollment Form 

To be in compliance with current Nebraska Department of Health & Human Services (DHHS) 

practices, your Nebraska Chronic Renal Disease Program Service Provider Agreement – now 

called Service Provider Enrollment – is in need of updating. 

 

Instructions on how to submit the Service Provider Enrollment Form are included with this fax. 

The Form is accessible from the Program’s webpage: dhhs.ne.gov/renal. 

 

Please submit your updated Service Provider Enrollment form by September 15, 2017. 

 

While this update is necessitated by DHHS, please remember to update your Enrollment if the 

following occurs: 

 

• Your facility/pharmacy changes ownership – resulting in a different Enrollment Form 

signer. 

• Your facility/pharmacy changes any of the information on the Enrollment Form. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Renal Program at (402) 471-0925 or 

DHHS.renal@nebraska.gov. 
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